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SAFETY REPORT 
July 2024 Commission Meeting 

 

Safety Topic This Month 

Jay Reading (MMUA JTS Program) trained electrical staff on lightning protection and grounding best 
practices on July 11. Safety Brad trained field employees on trenching and excavating and trained water 
operators and maintenance staff on new WTP chemicals (chlorine and ammonia) on June 18. 

Safety Committee Program Review This Month 

Safety Brad reviewed Radon Testing and Employee Hearing testing with the safety committee on July 18. 

Incidents Reported last Month by Department  

Administration: None 
Business Services: None 

Electric: None 
Water-Wastewater: None

Cumulative Incidents for 2024 

Recordable Incidents 0 

Lost Time Days 2024              0 

Restricted Days 2024         0 

First Aid Only (not recordable) 1 

Total FROI  1 

Recordable Incident 5-year History 

 2020 2021 2022 2023 2024 

ADMIN 0 0 0 0 0 

BUS SVCS 0 0 0 1 0 

ELEC 0 0 0 0 0 

W-WW 3 1 0 0 0 

TOTAL 3 3 0 1 0 
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